
 

VOTING ACCESSIBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE AGENDA 

 

October 18, 2011 – 2:00 p.m.  

Mason Transit Community Center 

 

 

1. Introduce new members:  Carol Boyd, Chief Executive Officer for 

EFI; Pat Kevin, Community Activist, and John Keates, Parks and 

Facilities Director for the County 

 

 

2. Review the purpose of  this committee 

 

 

3. Inform members of our partnership with the North Mason Resource 

Center in providing accessible voting during the primary and the 

upcoming general election.  Discuss other possible locations in the 

Shelton area 

 

 

4. Provide update on the additional ballot drop boxes installed last year – 

one at the Port of Allyn and the other a drive-by at the Shelton Library.  

Discuss other possible locations 

 

 

5. Discuss results of the 2010 Election Accessibility Survey  

 

 

6. Discuss committee’s “plan” and schedule next meeting. 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 


